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OVERVIEW:  The Proposed Committee Substitute to House Bill 96 would allow pharmacists to 

administer injectable drugs. 

CURRENT LAW:  Under current law, immunizing pharmacists may administer the vaccines listed in 

G.S. 90-85.15B.     

BILL ANALYSIS:  The PCS to House Bill 96 would allow immunizing pharmacists to administer 

injectable drugs to adults.  The Board of Pharmacy and Medical Board would be required to adopt the 

rules necessary to administer this act, including creating written protocols pharmacists must follow when 

administering the dugs and developing record keeping requirements.  The rules must be adopted no later 

than April 1, 2022. 

EFFECTIVE DATE:  The provisions allowing pharmacists to administer drugs would be effective July1, 

2022.  The remainder of the bill would be effective when it becomes law. 


